
PROJECT	GRADUATION	CLASS	OF	2025!!	

Please	return	the	signed	contract	&	Deposit	by	April	1,	2025.	

Project	Graduation	is	an	alcohol	and	drug-free	celebration	for	high	school	graduates.		The	tradition	
started	over	twenty-;ive	years	ago	when	18	graduates	tragically	lost	their	lives	due	to	alcohol	and	drug-
related	accidents	on	graduation	night.		It	is	a	safe	alternative	to	party	hopping,	keeping	our	graduates	off	
the	road.		We	are	excited	that	our	graduates	will	enjoy	a	private	yacht	cruising	around	Hudson	River	and	
enjoy,	dinner,	dancing	and	making	memories.		It	will	be	an	amazing	way	to	celebrate	their	last	time	
together	as	a	class.	

WHEN	AND	WHERE?	

Graduation	Night:		Thursday,	June	5,	2025	

Sundancer	Yacht,	1	14th	Street,	Hoboken,	NJ	

All	Students	must	check	in	at	APA	Black	Box	by	9:30	pm	for	Check	In	.		No:	food,	candy,	drinks,	or	any	
consumables	are	allowed.		Only	clear	bags	will	be	permitted.		(Students that need to bring medical supplies 
will be assigned a chaperone to hold their supplies)	

The	bus	starts	loading	at	9:30	pm	and	leaves	at	9:45	pm	promptly	from	APA	

The	bus	will	return	to	the	APA	parking	lot	at	4:00	am	June	6,	2025	Graduates	must	have	a	ride	home.	
They	will	not	be	allowed	to	drive	after	the	event.	

The	Yacht	will	be	for	APA2025	Graduates	only	and	chaperones;	no	outsiders	will	be	allowed.	

WHO	CAN	ATTEND?	

Only	the	APA	Graduating	Class	of	2025	can	attend!	The	APA-PTSO	Project	Graduation	2025	Committee	is	
committed	to	raising	enough	funds	for	all	seniors	to	attend.		The	Committee	will	continue	to	conduct	
fundraisers	throughout	the	end	of	the	school	year	in	order	to	keep	costs	low.	

PLEASE	SUPPORT	THESE	FUNDRAISERS.	



WHAT	SECURITY	IS	PROVIDED?	

Security	is	provided	by	APA	PTSO	Project	Graduation	2025	Committee	parents	who	will	stay	the	entire	
evening	along	with	the	yacht	staff.		Only	APA	students	and	Committee	parent	chaperones	are	allowed	to	
attend.	

WHAT	IS	THE	COST?	

The	APA	PTSO	PG2025C	is	asking	that	each	senior	submit	a	payment	of	$80.00	along	with	the	signed	
contract	on	or	before	April	1,	2025.		The	majority	of	the	cost	to	attend	is	being	fundraised.	

Again,	please	support	our	fundraisers.	

Use	the	link	on	the	contract	page	to	sign	up	and	make	the	payment.	Please	make	sure	to	read	the	entire	
contract	before	you	sign	up.	The online contract & payment op1on closes on April 1, 2025. 

Or	mail	in	the	contract	and	check.		Make	your	check	payable	to	PTSO	of	the	UCAPA.		In	the	memo	
portion	of	the	check,	please	put	the	STUDENT’S	NAME	&	PG2025.		Please	make	sure	it	is	received	by	
April	1.		Please	mail	to:	

PTSO	of	the	UCAPA	

P.O.	Box	273	

Attn:	PG2025	

Fanwood,	NJ	07023	



HOW	CAN	YOU	HELP?	

You	can	help	by	supporting	the	upcoming	fundraiser.	

• PTSO	Fundraisers:		The	PTSO	contributes	to	each	graduating	class	based	on	the	success	of	the	
larger	fundraisers.		Your	participation	in	Bingo	and	other	fundraisers	will	help	the	PTSO	to	
contribute	more	to	each	Project	Graduation	Class.	

We	have	been	working	on	raising	funds	since	freshman	year.	

Our	fund-raisers	are	not	successful	without	YOU,	so	thank	you.	

Project	Graduation	Check	List	
 Sign	and	Return	the	Contract	with	payment	or	submit	the	declined	participation	form	

 Identify	food	allergies	and/or	medication	needed	to	be	disbursed.	

 Identify	the	t-shirt	size	

 Submit	Photo	(not	graduation	photo)	

APA-PTSO	Project	Graduation	2025	Committee	Chairs:	

Kimmie Sasarak	   908-966-4877    kimmies422@gmail.com	                                                       
Kathie Gurango     917-660-9705    kgurango@gmail.com

Should	you	have	any	questions,	please	email	Kimmie or Kathie at	the	above	address.	

Still	hard	to	believe	that	high-school	graduation	is	fast	approaching!		We	hope	that	all	students	
are	enjoying	their	time	at	Kean!	

Thank	you!		We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	all	soon!	☺	

mailto:apapg2024@gmail.com

